
 
 
  
 

3rd April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have now finalised our arrangements for some provision for your child during the Easter 
holiday period. We have very small numbers of families who wish to take up this offer as is 
the case at Formby High School. Therefore, both schools have agreed to share the provision 
during this period as follows: 
 
Monday 6th April-Thursday 9th April, 9am-3pm at Range High School. 
Tuesday 14th April- Friday 17th April, 9am-3pm at Formby High School. 
 
Please note, there will be no provision at either school on Good Friday or Easter Monday. As 
there will also be no catering provision at either school, your child should bring a packed lunch 
and snacks/drinks that they will require throughout the day. 
 
All children attending Range in the first week should report to the entrance via the dining room 
from 8.45am. All students attending Formby High in the second week should report at the 
same time at the sixth form building to the right of the main entrance. Students will not 
be permitted to leave the main site throughout the day but will be allowed to go home at 3pm. 
Please ensure arrangements are made for your child to make their way home safely. 
 
At both schools, teaching colleagues will be putting on a range of activities each day that will 
not be linked to any work that is currently set so they will not require school books/materials 
during this time. It would be helpful if they wore training shoes to facilitate some physical 
activity. 
 
For Range families, if for whatever reason, you decide not to send your child on a certain day, 
I would be grateful if you could keep us informed, during both weeks using 
the frontline@range.sefton.sch.uk email address. 
 
I hope this provision is useful to you and to your families as you continue the very important 
work that you are doing at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mike McGarry 
Headteacher 
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